
Darfur Alert Coalition:

BENEFIT JAZZ CONCERT
Reserve your seats now, folks. On Saturday, May 3, we are privileged to have an ensemble of world-class musicians come to Philadelphia especially to perform a benefit concert for the Darfur Alert Coalition.

The Jazz for Peace Foundation, a renowned organization in NYC, has a long track record of great concerts and great assistance for community groups like ours. They came to prominence five years ago with a historic peace concert at the United Nations. 
The show will begin at 7:30 p.m. Saturday, May 3, at the elegant Arch Street Meetinghouse, conveniently located at Fourth and Arch Streets in Old City. 
Discount tickets remain available at $25 each, which is $10 off the regular price. We ask you to purchase your tickets online, at 
jazzforpeace.org
